
At such a time as this we all need each 
other, with people caring for each other, 
whether we are long-time friends or 
passing acquaintances.

When we are required to be social 
distancing, in many instances we have 
become closer to each other. 

From shopping for groceries or 
travelling around the world, nothing can 
presently be taken for granted. 

Borders are either shut or liable to be 
closed overnight depending on the 
spread of infection.

One thing though, we can all be sure of, 
things will get better in time.

The future may be uncertain but with 
preparation, hope and caring for each 
other we can and will weather the 
current storm together.
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Bequest
Remember the Church in your will.
A bequest will help continue to work of 
the Church long after you’re gone. There 
are many ways a bequest can help 
the work of the Church – whether for a 
specific cause that’s dear to your heart, 
for a specific congregation or for the 
general purposes of the life of the Church. 

 
Speak to your solicitor or financial 
advisor, or visit the Synod’s website:

Reflection:

Acts 2:44: All the believers were together and had everything in common.

By Geoff Serpell
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